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On January 22, 2021 at approximately 7 PM, officers with The Dalles Police
Department were dispatched to a report of an armed robbery at 3021 West 7" Street
The Dalles, Oregon.

Upon arrival, Officers made contact with an adult male, identified as Donald Lewis,
after he ran to a nearby residence for assistance. Mr. Lewis informed officers that
armed individuals forcibly entered his residence. A struggle ensued and Mr. Lewis was
forcibly restrained and severely assaulted. Several items were stolen from the home.

Once the suspects left the area, Mr. Lewis was able to escape and law enforcement was
notified.

Mr. Lewis sustained significant injuries and was treated at Mid-Columbia Medical
Center before being transported to OHSU.

The investigation is ongoing and we are asking anyone with information regarding
suspicious vehicles/persons parked, or other suspicious activity in the area of 7t" and
Pomona Street between the hours of 5:00pm and 7:00pm to contact Detective Sergeant
Ell, Detective Lick, or Detective Nagamatsu at The Dalles Police Department at 541-
296-2613. There is also a dedicated tip line established at 541-965-1261.

You may download The Dalles Police Department app from any Apple or Android
device app store by searching “The Dalles PD” to submit anonymous tips. You can
upload digital media through the app.

The Spanish version of this press release will be released soon.
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